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Noonan

Fight against tax 
fraud 

and tax evasion

Publication of the 
“offshore leaks” by 
the International 
Consortium of 
Investigative 

Journalists (ICIJ)

Has increased the
focus on this area

EU Presidency will 
start by asking to 

the ICIJ the details 
of those citizens on 
the “offshore leaks”’ 

list

And they welcome the 
pilot initiative by France, 

Germany, Italy, Spain 
and the UK to extend the 

range of information 
automatically exchanged

Seven KEY AREAS identified by the presidency/ Commission where concrete action can be delivered in short term:

Start negotiating 
an alignment of 
the EU savings 
taxation 
agreements with  
5 European Third-
Countries with the 
extended scope of 
the proposed 
revised Savings 
Tax Directive 

Agreement on 
the revised 
Savings Tax 
Directive 
Proposal

Agreement on 
strong Council 
Conclusions on 
the Commission 
Action Plan and 
Recommendations 
including 
agreement on EU 
Coordination at 
G20 and OECD 
level on the base 
of BEPS work

Agreement on 
the Presidency 
VAT Anti-fraud 
Package

Adoption of the 
Fiscalis 2020 
Programme

Agreement that 
automatic 
exchange of 
information 
involving a 
broader range 
of income and 
capital 
payments 
should be the 
EU objective, 
and that work 
at EU level 
should begin 
immediately on 
devising the 
specific of such 
broader 
exchange, 
building on 
international 
developments 
of recent years

To demonstrate 
the particular 
scope for 
coordinated 
action in the 
EU against 
aggressive tax 
planning, the 
EU should also 
prioritize 
agreement of 
guidance on 
intra-EU hybrid 
entity 
mismatches 
(currently 
under 
discussion in 
the Code of 
Conduct Anti-
Abuse 
subgroup).

“Our Common goal should be the rapid 
adoption of all of these measures as 

soon as possible and in any case 
before the end of June” 

(See: the Šemeta/Irish Letter))


